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The	Registry	Stakeholder	Group	(RySG)	appreciates	the	efforts	to	develop	the	draft	PTI	Articles	of	
Incorporation,	which	is	a	critical	step	for	the	implementation	of	the	ICG	Proposal.	It	is	our	view	that	the	
sole	and	the	most	important	purpose	of	Post	Transition	IANA	(PTI)	is	to	carry	out	the	IANA	functions.	In	
addition,	the	language	with	regard	to	adoption,	amendment	and	repeal	of	the	articles	is	vague.	We	
therefore	make	the	following	suggestions	to	improve	the	articles.	

•	 Article	3,	replace	“for	the	benefit	of”	with	“perform	the	IANA	functions”.	

•	 Article	13	could	be	rephrased		as:	

These	Articles	may	only	be	adopted,	amended,	or	repealed	in	whole	or	in	part	with	the	approval	of	at	
least	four	of	the	five	directors	of	the	Corporation	(as	defined	in	the	Corporation’s	Bylaws).		

	


